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Parents Circular 2024-2025/445
Ordering School Uniforms

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The school uniform supplier, Fung Cheong Shun (Shatin) Ltd., will be at our school on July 10
(Thursday) for Form 1 new students only, and on July 11 (Friday) for both Form 1 new students and
existing students, from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM to provide custom fittings for student uniforms (prices
can be found in the attachment).

If parents wish for their children to order uniforms, they can go to Room 108 on July 11 (Friday) to
collect the order form. A deposit of HKD 100 in cash is required to place the order, which can be done
immediately in Room 108.

The ordered uniforms can be collected in Room 111 on August 15 (Friday) from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM
by presenting the order slip and paying the remaining balance. If the sizes of the collected uniforms
are not suitable, exchanges can be made in Room 111 on August 18 (Monday) from 8:00 AM to 5:00
PM.

Parents may also order or purchase uniforms from familiar stores; however, the style, color, and
material must comply with the school’s requirements and standards. As the production of uniforms
takes time, parents are advised to prepare early.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact the school office at 2461 1555.

Yours faithfully,

Chan Yuet Ping
Principal

July 3, 2025



